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Following the Meeting of the Trustee Board on Thursday June 18th, the following changes have 
been agreed: 

1. Changes to the Trustee Board
 Following the death of Treasurer Robert Maidment the following actions have been taken: 

• David Pattrick has accepted the position of Treasurer
• Katie Maidment will remain as Chair of Trustees. 
• Carol Shippey will remain as the third Trustee.

Fran Ludden and  Susie Thomson have been invited [and have accepted] to be co-opted 
members of the Trustee Board and to attend all Trustee meetings with equal voting rights. They 
will not be formally registered as Trustees.

• The Charity Commission have been informed of the changes to the Trustees but not the co-opted 
members as this is not legally necessary.

• These  5 named persons  will in future be known as The Trustee Board.

2. Who is responsible for what: 
Katie [Communication, correspondence, website, Facebook, press] 

           David [Finance]
           Carol/Katie [ Sponsors]* 
           Fran/Katie  [Coin Jars/ Collection tins, Mango News]
           Susie [Fundraising Co-ordination]

3. Future Operation: for a number of practical reasons including the impact of the pandemic on 
incoming funds, the Trustee Board  have unanimously agreed that in order to remain effective, the 
charity needs to:

A.  Limit it’s geographical spread within Cambodia. Our main operation will therefore mainly focus on 
• remote rural areas in Pailin Province
• villages within approximately 90 minutes of Battambang 
• the Taom/Anlung Sa area outside Siem Reap. 

B.  Concentrate funding on locations receiving no other NGO help, with the aim of meeting essential 
needs for the very poorest communities taking priority. As a rule, sustainable, ‘‘small money, big 
difference’ project applications will be considered ahead of major  expenditure. 
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4. The Coin Jar & Collection Tin     schemes will continue as they are very useful forms of regular income
for the charity. All those holding Jars or Tins are encouraged to promote them in your local area and 
encourage others to maybe take up one or other of the schemes. Contact Katie 0044 [0]1263 577784] or
Fran [0044 [0]1263 734445] for further information.

5. Standing Orders: a number of SUPPORTERS already make regular donations  
by Standing Order and we are extremely grateful to them for doing this. Please 
consider if you can help in this way.

And if you are a UK Taxpayer, don’t forget Support Cambodia can claim an extra
25% on any donations you make to us [this includes Coin Jars].

If you donate via our online platform [virginmoneygiving.com] this is done 
automatically but…
if you send directly to the charity [cheque, cash, BACS ] you will need to register for
Gift Aid with Support Cambodia. 

Many of you have already done this but if not, please contact us for a form. You only need to do this 
once. Thank you  - Gift Aid is ‘free’ money… and it makes a lot of difference.

6. Events: presently all our events are still on hold, waiting to see low the easing of lockdown works out.
We are hoping to do our Table Top in Aylsham Market Place on 1st August but that cannot be 
confirmed until mid-July. 
In the meantime, several people have done some excellent ‘private enterprise’ fundraising including a 
wonderful £250 yard sale in Aylsham and a  total of over £400 of plant and book  sales in various 
locations. Thank you so much to all of them. Very well done!

It’s not too late to start
fundraising yourself...
now people are out
and about again….
all ideas welcome….
however small!!!

7. Mango News: the Summer issue will be published in July in its usual form for the last time.
We hope to include: 

• a tribute to Bob Maidment
• our latest projects
• news from Cambodia
• fundraising ideas…... 

In the Autumn we will be moving to an electronic newsletter [with hard copies for those who don’t 
have email or WhatsApp] and  Fran Ludden will be taking over as Editor. 

We will also take this opportunity to look at the Mail List and get an idea of who is actually 
receiving/reading Mango News!!!
IF YOU DON’T WANT TO RECEIVE OUR COMMUNICATIONS, PLEASE LET US KNOW!


